
 

 

 

           Love Lane 

Cleobury Mortimer  

Shropshire  

DY14 8PE 

Tel. 01299 270313 

Email: admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

     Headteacher – Mrs S Desborough 

Chair of Governors – Mr J Payton 

 
                                Wednesday 4th September, 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome to Rabbit Class! 
 

Mrs Bates          Mrs Punsheon          Miss Greenhill     Mrs Preece 
 
I'd like to extend a warm welcome to Deer Class 2024-2025. My name is Mrs Bates, 
and I will be the teacher for Deer Class this year as well as joining the school as 
Deputy Head. The Year 3 Team is excited to work together to assist your child to 
reach their full potential. 
  
We are looking forward to a successful academic year full of learning. The Learning 
Overview has further details regarding the academic year's learning objectives. Every 
half-term, the children will be required to finish a project at home to supplement 
their education. The Homework Menu has further details on the assignment for this 
half-term and can also be found on the school website. Please refer to our class 
page.  
  
Every child will receive a reading record so that we can monitor and celebrate their 
reading both at home and at school. It is important that each pupil brings their 
reading record to school every day so teaching staff can input any reading 
completed.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, you can message me on Class Dojo or email 
me on Jennifer.bates@cmpschool.co.uk.  Alternatively, you can telephone the school 
office. If you would like to visit our classroom, you will be able to drop in on Friday, 
6th September. The classroom doors open at 15:10 and close at 15:40. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Bates 
Class Teacher and Deputy Headteacher         
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